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Cecelia Hartley 

From: Lisa Peterson  

Sent: Tuesday, November 25, 2008 8:18 AM 

To: Sunset 

Subject: TYC I TJPC recommendations 

Good morning.
 
I am the elected County Attorney for Nolan County, Texas and have been for over twenty years. In that capacity,
 
I also serve as the juvenile prosecutor for the county. At the request of the County Judges in our district, serve
 
as the prosecutor on the Juvenile Board.
 

In all those capacities, and as a citizen, I strongly oppose the idea of abolishing TJPC and combining its services
 
with TYc. I agree that TYC has some serious problems which need to be addressed; however, TJPC is an
 
excellent agency with a solid reputation. Please do not destroy a good agency in an effort to fix a bad one.
 

Lisa L. C1'eterson 
!Nofan County Attorney 

11/25/2008
 




